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I believe that this should not be passed because we already do not have enough 

nurses working in Oregon, and capping the wages of people willing to fill a high 

demand is just going to urge healthcare professionals to leave the state. The cost of 

living continues to rise, while wages are not able to compete.  

 

I do not agree with this bill. 


